From: Steven W Pelych

To: Steven Pelych
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mid Week Updates
Date: Thursday, August 13, 2020 7:00:22 AM

Good Evening Families,

I wanted to send out a mid-week update with a couple of items to keep on your radar as well
as a couple of reminders. Please see below:

Back to School Night:

This is a reminder that Back to School Night is scheduled on Tuesday, August 18 from
6:00pm - 7:30pm. Details of the evening will be sent out on Sunday, but we will begin in a
Webinar at 6:00pm. The evening will also include the opportunity to review teacher created
overviews, submit questions to administration, and speak with individual classroom teachers.
This evening will all be held virtually.

Athletics:

Thank you to families and students who helped to make today a successful first day of
athletics. As a reminder, please be sure you are following all drop-off/pick-up directions
provided by Mr. Ramirez. If you have any additional questions about athletics, please reach
out to Mr. Ramirez (bramirez@msdwt.k12.in.us).

Teacher Transitions:

We were recently made aware of a couple of staffing changes that will be taking place at
Northview:

1.) After numerous years of commitment to Northview, both as a teacher and coach, Mrs.
Killgore will be leaving Northview to move out west with her family. While this came
suddenly and we will miss her dearly, we cannot thank Mrs. Killgore enough for her years of
service and dedication to the students at Northview. Mrs. Killgore's last day at Northview will
be August 14.

2.) After 3 years of teaching at Northview, Mr. Olejnik will be transitioning from to the
Carmel Clay School District to take on a new role. We thank Mr. Olejnik for his years of
service and commitment to the students of Northview. Mr. Olejnik's last day at Northview will
be August 21.

While we are losing 2 Falcons, we are excited to introduce Ms. Shelby Haskins, who will be
joining the Northview staff! Additionally, we are conducting final interviews to fill the second
role and hope to make an announcement here shortly. We will have coverage scheduled as
necessary as we work to finalize the transition of the new staff members into these roles.

Direct Phone Number for Absences:

While the main office can also handle absences, our registrar is currently taking care of all
attendance needs and has a direct line. Please contact (317) 259-5424 to report any student
absences.


mailto:spelych@msdwt.k12.in.us
mailto:spelych@msdwt.k12.in.us

Math Book Reminder:

We still have approximately 35 Honors Math students who have yet to pick up their
workbooks. If your student is enrolled in an Honor’s Math class (Math 6x, Math 7x, Algebra
X, or Geometry x), please be sure that you contact the school and schedule a pick-up. The
school number is: (317) 259-5421.

Broken Chromebooks:

If your student(s) has a broken Chromebook, you will need to contact the District’s
Technology Help Desk (317-254-5566) to schedule a pick-up of a different device. Please note
that you will need to bring the broken device with you and this will take place at the
Community and Education Center (CEC).

Thank you for your continued support and remember that "Today, like every day, is a great
day to be a Falcon!"

Respectfully,
Steven Pelych

Principal - Northview Middle School
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